
 

 

Greetings - 
 
I hope you all have enjoyed the warm start to the year and it’s left you eagerly anticipating the 
start of pool season! 
 
This year we plan to extend the pool season beyond Labor Day to the end of September to 
hopefully capture a few days of summer fun.  This was a success last year due to the extra work 
from our volunteers.  We also plan on adding additional seating and lounge chairs to help 
accommodate our members and guests on the busiest of days.   
 
On our website’s FORMS page you will find downloadable application files for the pool rules, 
application, definition of membership and waiver.  Please review them all and fill out the 
application, as well as the waiver and return with your check to the address on the application.  
All applications must be returned with a signed waiver. Be sure to get your application in before 
May, 5th to take advantage of the early bird discount. 
 
All these forms and more are available on the website at www.highlandhillsrva.com. 
 
You can also find us on Facebook at, www.facebook.com/highlandhillsrva. 
 
If you would like to get involved with the Highland Hills Community Association Board, help out 
with any upcoming events or if you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Thanks - 
Robert Smith 
Highland Hills Community Association Vice President 
804-513-9535 

info@highlandhillsrva.com 


